
Community Fund in association with the  
Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 2 project

The Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 2 project is 
offering funding to charities and not-for-profit 
organisations that provide health, environment, 
education or community services in the 
Parkwood area.

Grants of up to $10,000 per organisation (from 
a total funding pool of $25,000) are available for 
charities and not-for-profit organisations.

CRITERIA 

Applications must meet the following criteria:

■■ Funding must be used for a program/initiative 
delivered in the Parkwood area.

■■ The program/initiative should address an 
issue or meet a community need that is of 
particular importance in the Parkwood area.

■■ Ideally, the program/initiative provides 
opportunities for the Gold Coast Light  
Rail Stage 2 to participate (examples include 
volunteering or in-kind support).

APPLICATIONS

Contact gclrstage2@cpbcon.com.au for  
an application form. All applications must  
be submitted by Friday, 24 March 2017.  
A judging panel comprising of representatives 
from the Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 2 project, 
GoldlinQ and local community members will 
assess all submissions. Successful applicants 
will be notified from 27 March 2017.

DELIVERING THE GOLD COAST 
LIGHT RAIL STAGE 2

The Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 2 involves the 
design and construction of a new 7.3km route 
which runs from Helensvale heavy rail station 
adjacent to the Gold Coast Line, then adjacent 
to the Smith Street Motorway to connect with 
Stage 1 at the Gold Coast University Hospital 
light rail station.

GoldlinQ’s construction contractor CPB 
Contractors are currently delivering the Gold 
Coast Light Rail Stage 2 for the Australian 
Government, Queensland Government and the 
City of Gold Coast in time for the Gold Coast 
2018 Commonwealth Games. 

FURTHER INFORMATION

Please contact 1800 425 799 for more 
information.


